
October 15, 2010 

Comments from the United Kingdom on the Decision-by-Mail - Pacific regional program: 

Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

 

Patricia 

  

We believe there may have been some confusion around the implications of the UK's approval of these 
Phase 1 proposals.  Please note that we are happy to approve them now, but that since our comments 
relate to the successful implementation of Phase 1, we would want to see them taken into account in the 
final versions of the Phase 1 proposals that are used for Phase 1 implementation, rather than waiting until 
the drafting of the SPCR for them to be taken into account. 
 
Many thanks 
Vicky 

 


